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Subject: Failure to Notify of Lake or Streambed Alteration under California 
Fish and Game Code Section 1602 
Marble Mountain Ranch Diversion, Stanshaw Creek, Tributary to the 
Klamath River, Siskiyou County 

Dear Mr. Cole: 

On May 16, 2016, the California Department of Fish and Wildlife (Department) sent 
you a letter (attached) identifying that your water diversion, located on Stanshaw 
Creek in Siskiyou County, requires notification pursuant to Fish and Game Code 
section 1602. The Department requested the notification be submitted to the 
Department by December 31, 2016. 

To date, the Department has not received your notification. Failure to notify 
the Department for an act of diversion that is substantial may result in law 
enforcement action resulting from a violation of Fish and Game Code. If you 
are currently diverting water from Stanshaw Creek, please submit the 
enclosed notification packet and notification fee (Notification) , and a copy of 
this notice within 15 business days from the receipt of this letter. 

If you are not currently diverting water from Stanshaw Creek but intend to do 
so in the future, please note that until the Department has received 
Notification and issued a Lake or Streambed Alteration Agreement, if 
required, you are not authorized for the diversion of water. 

As stated in the May 26, 2016 letter, once the Department receives your 
Notification, it will determine if your diversion of water and other potential 
included actions such as maintenance and operation are considered a 
substantial impact to fish and wildlife resources, and if required, will issue a 
lake or Streambed Alteration Agreement. 

Included with this letter is a Notification Package which includes links to our 
Department website regarding the Lake or Streambed Alteration Agreement 
Program. 

Conserving Ca(ifornia's WiU(ife Since 1870 



CDFW-34

Doug Cole 
Marble Mountain Ranch 
February 6, 2017 
Page 2 

If you have any questions regarding this letter or the Notification Package, please 
contact Michael Harris, Senior Environmental Scientist, at (530) 225-2306 or by 
e-mail at Michael.R.Harris@wildlife.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

~~<__ 
Curt Babcock 
Habitat Conservation Program Manager 

Attachment: May 16, 2016 Department Letter 
Enclosure: Lake or Streambed Alteration Agreement Notification Packet 

ec: Kenneth Petruzzelli 
North Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board 
Kenneth.Petruzzelli@Waterboards.ca.qov 
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